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Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

FILED 6/17/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 04943-2019 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

Re: Petition by Tampa Electric Company for Approval of Commencement Date for 
Depreciation of AMI Program Assets ; FPSC Docket No. 20190107-EI 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Attached for filing in the above docket is Tampa Electric Company's revised response to 
Staffs First Data Request (No. 15) dated May 14, 2019. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

MNM/pp 
Attachment 

Sincerely, 

Malcolm N. Means 



TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY  
DOCKET NO. 20190107-EI   
STAFF'S FIRST DATA REQUEST   
REQUEST NO. 15 
PAGE 1 OF 1   
FILED:  MAY 14, 2019 
REVISED:  JUNE 17, 2019 

 
  
15.  Has the Company inquired with the signatories to the 2017 Settlement if an 

understanding of the meaning of paragraph 8 (of the 2017 Settlement) is consistent 
across all parties?   Please explain.  

  
  
A.  Yes. 
 

The company has discussed the Petition with the Office of Public Counsel, which 
agrees that it does not violate the terms of the 2017 Agreement and does not object 
to the relief requested in the Petition.  

 
The company has consulted with counsel for FIPUG and Florida Retail Federation 
(FRF”), who advise that FIPUG and FRF do not object to the relief requested in 
the Petition.    
 
The company has consulted with counsel for the West Central Florida Hospital 
Utility Association (“HUA”), who advises that the HUA is an ad hoc unincorporated 
association that participates in base rate increase proceedings and does not have 
a position on the Petition in this docket.    
 
Tampa Electric sent an email to counsel for the Federal Executive Agencies 
seeking its position on the Petition and paragraph 8 of the 2017 Agreement and 
has not received a response. 
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